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Comments: The intent of this letter is to express my support for the Bitterroot Front project. The treatments

proposed for this project are justified and appropriate given the current condition within the project area. All

current fire risk assessments identify the bitterroot front as posing an extreme risk to wildfire, private property and

public safety. As a resident of Ravalli county, I would like to see this threat addressed. The proposed activities

are in alignment with the forest management plan and policies that guide management of federal lands.

 

Stacy Welling


